



Featherstone Academy

The Avenue Featherstone Staffordshire WV10 7AS

Headteacher: Caroline Jobling

Tel: 01902 734167

Email: office@featherstoneacademy.co.uk Website: www.featherstoneacademy.co.uk

Monday 4th January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers.

Most of you are now accessing Class Dojo and I am sure you agree it has been a good resource for communication between school and home for several years.

We wish to continue using Class Dojo but we need to make you aware the data on the Class Dojo app is stored in the US. Details of their Privacy Policy can be found at https://www.classdojo.com/en-gb/privacy/?redirect=true

We are giving you the option to withdraw your permission to use ClassDojo. If you no longer want to be contacted via ClassDojo, please email information@featherstoneacademy.co.uk by Friday 8th January stating you wish to opt out. Otherwise, we will continue to communicate with you via ClassDojo.

Teachers will not be checking or responding to ClassDojo until Monday 11th January 2021.

In the meantime, home learning for children self -isolating will be on our school website for children in Nursery - Year 3. This can be found under the heading "STUDENT" and then select your child's class.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Jackson Head of School













